10 March 2017

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Don't miss out on the free on-line training, offered to you by Parent Zone.

Simply left click on the link below, hold down the 'Ctrl' key and left click again.

The Warriner School is a member of Digital School, so all you have to do is activate your Digital School code and create a new account for yourself.

After doing these few steps, off you go to TRY to become just as on-line 'savy' as your children!

Good luck!

Best wishes,

Bobbie Brown (DSL)

Director of Safeguarding and Child Protection

The Warriner School

LINK



On-line digital course for Parents